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Housing Accelerator Fund

October is Small Business Month Canada
and we are inviting everyone to celebrate! 

The Town of Fogo Island will be hosting a 
Business Expo & Career Fair 

at the Iceberg Arena October 2nd & 3rd.

Follow the Town of Fogo Island Facebook
page, to find out how your business can

get involved! 

Save the Date!

                   The Town of Fogo Island
and the Fogo Island Chapter of the
Gander and Area Chamber of Commerce
are excited to announce their first small
business recognition awards, intended to
celebrate the many contributions small
businesses make in our community.  
Nominations will take place through the
month of September.  Stay tuned for
more information.

The Town of Fogo Island is excited to share that we
have been granted the Housing Accelerator Fund (HAF)
in partnership with the Government of Canada and the

Canada Morgage Housing Corporation (CMHC). 

The agreement under the Housing Accelerator Fund will
provide $798,300 over 3 years to reduce barriers to

building more diverse and affordable housing, faster.
We are committed to creating more equitable

opportunities for all Fogo Islanders, to facilitate growth
and innovation.

The Town of Fogo Island’s Action Plan is committed to
creating more innovative, sustainable, and affordable

housing solutions within our communities. We will focus
on five primary initiatives, including (1) Housing

Densification Incentives, (2) Disposal of Town-owned
Land and Buildings for sustainable and affordable

housing development, (3) Alternative Forms of Housing
Incentives, (4) Infrastructure Alignment to reduce

housing development barriers, and (5) Partnering with a
Not-for-profit Housing Providers to increase affordable

housing options. 
We look forward to sharing more with you as our

program development progresses. 

Small Business
Highlights

Would you like your business to be
highlighted on social media during Small

Business Month?  Hillary will be
accepting expression of interest at

projects@townoffogoisland.ca


